
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 
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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Dawn 

Your Last Name Gary 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

LPSS Retiree 

Your Email drgary081@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

3372308760 

Your Message dear Commissioner, very grateful that the state has caused consideration of 
elephants, merging with Blue Cross Blue Shield or taking over. We are a self 
insured, School Board insurance, and this works beautifully for all of us 
stakeholders. We have not heard much good in the reports of elephants 
being in other states. please look further into those claims and make the wise 
best decision for all employees in the state who are happy with Blue Cross 
Blue Shield. Thank you! 
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